
UNSOLICITED EMAIL & SMS 

The  exchanges have issued circular regarding the unsolicited email and SMS which are sent to 

investors.  The circular says that the investors are requested to remain cautious on the unsolicited 

emails and SMS received by various communication medium advising them to buy, sell or hold 

securities and further the investors should trade only on the basis of informed decision.  

The investors are advised to invest in securities only after conducting proper analysis of respective 

companies and not to blindly follow unfounded/baseless rumours, tips etc. The above mentioned 

circular can be read on the following links : 

NSE - https://www.nseindia.com/regulations/unsolicited-messages-report 

BSE - https://www.bseindia.com/attention_investors.aspx 

Further, In case the investors come across any activity which they think are spreading rumours, 

unsolicited news circulation, unregistered research advisory, systemic wrongdoing, potential frauds 

or even unethical behaviour through the anonymous portal facility they can inform the exchange 

about it through the following links :  

NSE - https://www.nseindia.com/submit-tipoff 

BSE - https://www.bseindia.com/investors/tip-off-registration.aspx?expandable=0/ 


